
From: Kim Stone <kimstonehp@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 11:14 AM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: IECC Public Comment regarding update process 
 

To The ICC Board: 
I am writing regarding the proposal to transfer the development of future International 
Energy Conservation Codes to a standards process. I oppose this change, and urge 
you to continue determining the final code with a vote that includes the voices of local 
government officials.  
 

This code is implemented and enforced by local governments. They are the people who 
have hands-on experience with the code and can best evaluate the impact of proposed 
changes. These officials can review proposed changes, taking into consideration the 
impacts on residents in a neutral way. Local governments deserve a voice in the energy 
code development process. Please continue using the voting process to develop future 
codes, and allowing local governments to participate. 
 

Thank you for considering my input. 
Kim Stone 

Highland Park, IL 
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